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CEN 01/2019 
(FOR RECRUITMENT OF VARIOUS NTPC GRADUATE AND UNDER GRADUATE POSTS) 

NOTICE 
On 

Rescheduling of affected candidates from Kerala who were allotted centres 
in Karnataka and Tamil Nadu in the 4th phase of CBT-1 

 

1. 4th phase of CBT-1 is being held from 15.02.2021 to 03.03.2021. 

2. In the ongoing 4th phase of CBT-1, some of the Kerala candidates are 
allotted exam centres in Karnataka and Tamil Nadu.  

3. However, Karnataka state Government vide circular No. HFW 52 ACS 2021 
dated 16.02.2021 and Tamil Nadu state Government vide G.O.(Ms) No.88 
dated 24.02.2021 have notified certain travel measures/guidelines for 
people arriving from Kerala.  

4. In this regard few representations were received in Help Desk from some 
of the affected candidates requesting to reschedule their exam in the light 
of the difficulties faced in adhering to the newly stipulated travel 
guidelines. 

5. Keeping in view of the new travel measures stipulated by the Karnataka 
and Tamil Nadu State Governments, it is decided to consider and 
reschedule the exams of the affected Kerala candidates whose exams are 
scheduled in Karnataka from 16.02.2021 and in Tamil Nadu from 
24.02.2021 and who have represented in the Help Desk.  

6. All the affected candidates who desire to have their exams rescheduled 
should register and submit their requests through HELP DESK LINK 
available in the official websites of RRBs on or before 05.03.2021.  

7. It is once again reiterated that exams will be rescheduled for only those 
affected candidates as mentioned in para 5 and who submit their requests 
on Help Line LINK provided in the RRB websites. 
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